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4th Quarter Newsletter

Street Turnover Meeting – IMPORTANT

Elite Management and the Board have contacted the Village of Indian Head Park in an attempt to have the maintenance and replacement of our streets turned over to the Village.  Our streets are currently private and are owned and maintained by the Association.  This potential exchange could save the Association money based on lowering annual operating expenses such as snow removal, salting, and anticipated road repairs.    
This item has been placed on a Village Board Agenda for a comprehensive discussion on February 8, 2007 at 7:30 PM at 201 Acacia Drive, Indian Head Park.  Your attendance is needed. 

New Board Members
Two new board members were elected at the annual meeting in November.  Congratulations to Joan Rucker and Ann Dee on their recent nominations to the board.  Below is the 2007 structure of the Board of Directors:

President – Carol Rettker (term up 2007)

Vice President – Rick Dahl (term up 2007)

Treasurer – Ann Dee (term up 2008)

Secretary – Joan Rucker (term up 2008)

There is currently one unfilled position due to a lack of candidates.  If interested, please contact Elite Management at (708) 218-7509.
Holiday Decorations

Remember that decorations should not be displayed earlier than 30 days before the holiday, and should be removed within 30 days after the holiday.  Thanks for your cooperation!

Other Winter Notes

Our snow clearing contract comes into effect only when snow accumulation is 2” or greater.  Owners are advised to keep a shovel on hand and “safety salt” (a blend of salts – containing lesser amounts of sodium chloride) or calcium chloride to maintain walks for those times when snow accumulation is less than 2”, and for treatment of moderate ice.  Please use snow melts wisely!  Avoid excessive use of ice and snow melts, which may cause damage to concrete and kills vegetation.

72nd Street Master Association Budget
As you are aware, both phases of Chestnut on the Green contribute to a master association which administers the property consisting of the bridge over Flagg Creek, 72nd Street over the bridge and east to the beginning of Phase II, Flagg Creek Drive from 72nd Street to the beginning of Phase I, the emergency access road, and retention and detention areas.  The 2007 budget for the Master Association has been attached.
Pet Owners 

As a reminder, Indian Head Park’s Village ordinance requires all pets to be leashed in public.  Also, pets are not to be tethered or chained to the common elements and left unattended.  Owners should promptly pick up after their pets.  A clean-up bag station is available north of 72nd St. where the emergency access road begins.  Thanks for doing your part to keep our community clean and safe!

Newsletters
The Association’s quarterly newsletter is designed to update you of community news and other important events.  If you have something you would like included in the next newsletter, please send the information to bkovel@elitemgt.net.
Other News:

· Consider signing up for the association’s auto debit program.  Simplify things and write one less check per month!  The form has been enclosed for your convenience.
· Coupon Booklets have been distributed to all unit owners.  Remember to pass these on to new owners in the event of a transfer of ownership.  If you are signed up for automatic payment, please keep the booklets for your records. 
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